
 
 

Minutes
Communications Committee

 

Communications Committee Minutes

June 4, 2008

 

A meeting of the Communications Committee was held on
Wednesday, June 4th at 3:15 p.m. in the Pond Cove Media Center.

Committee members present:  Rebecca Millett (Chair), Trish
Brigham, Deborah Butterworth, Lisa Derman, Mary Page Terry
White

 

The committee reviewed its vision and goals to evaluate
relevancy, effectiveness and possible future areas of focus.  The
committee agreed that the goals and vision remain pertinent to the
needs of the district, but it made adjustments to the projects and
efforts that are undertaken to meet the objectives.

Specific plans for next year include:

The committee will send out a memo to staff outlining the various
opportunities available throughout the year to facilitate
communication in the district and community at large.

The committee will make a concerted effort to more fully utilize
the resources of CETV.

The committee will endeavor to promote at least one school
presentation to a civic organization.

Work with building administration offices to ensure district
publications are made available to staff in teacher
“lunch”/gathering rooms including The View, MS Times, HS
Insight, etc…

Investigate possibility of reinvigorating the Senior reading buddies
program.

Encourage the school board to hold two informal morning coffees
in the schools.

Committee members will forward to the chair any new and
noteworthy items for possible publication in local papers.



The next meeting is planned for October.
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